
Attachment “A”–Proposed Parking Restriction and Public Input Summary 
 

Authorizing the establishment of “No Parking” zones on Capistrano Road: 

 
On the easterly side of CAPISTRANO ROAD, commencing at the 
intersection of CABRILLO HIGHWAY, State Route No. 1, and extending 
westerly to the westerly property line of 390 Capistrano Rd, for a distance 
of 1,675 feet, more or less. 
 
On the westerly side of CAPISTRANO ROAD commencing at the 
intersection of CABRILLO HIGHWAY, State Route No. 1, and extending 
westerly to a point across from the westerly property line of 390 Capistrano 
Rd, for a distance of 1,590 feet, more or less. 
 

Address Area Description Objections Support 

Capistrano 
Rd 

 

Half Moon Bay 
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Location:  Capistrano Road just west of Cabrillo Highway, State Route No. 1 in Half 
Moon Bay area 

 
Discussion: 
The Department of Public Works received a request from the Coastside Fire 
District to establish no parking zones along Capistrano Road to facilitate 
movement of fire vehicles and enhance public safety. 

 
Key Facts: 

 The proposed No Parking Zone is necessary to limit parking on narrow portions 

of the road as it impedes the movement of emergency and service vehicles.  

 1 objection received, 9 support received. 

 Objector, Midcoast Council is concerned about visitors parking in private lots if 

street parking is not available. 

Staff Recommendations: 
The Department has evaluated the request and determined that the “No Parking” 
zones are necessary to increase sight distance and enhance overall driving 
conditions. 

 
Establish no parking zones at the locations per the request. 
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Map of the Proposed No Parking Zones 

 
 


